
 

1 
 

Subject: SISTEMAS DE PROTECCIÓN I 

POSTGRADO: MÁSTER UNIVERSITARIO EN PROPIEDAD INTELECTUAL 
Profesor/a: PATRICIA GABEIRAS VÁZQUEZ  

ECTS: 3 CUATRIMESTRE:  1º 

 

SE
SS

IO
N

 

DESCRIPTION OF THE SUBJECT OF THE SESSION  
 

STUDENT WORK DURING THE WEEK 

DESCRIPTION   

1ª Management organisations. History, Requirements and 
Functions. Relations with partners 

Prfa. Tamara Criado Gómez 

Attend class with the Intellectual Property Law. 
Resolution of small practices in class. 

1,5 
Monday 8 
january 
2018 

2,25 hours 

2ª Internationals Conventions: Berne and Rome 
 
Prfa. Tamara Criado Gómez 

Attend class with the Berne Convention and the Rome 
Convention. Prepare group exhibitions of international 
conventions. 

1,5 
Monday 8 
january 
2018 

2,25 hours 

3ª Managements organisations. Relationships with the 
users. 
Prfa. Patricia Gabeiras Vázquez 

Attend class with the Intellectual Property Law, the 
Directive 2014/26 and the draft reform of the LPI to 
work in class. 

1,5 
Wednesday 
10 january 
2018 

2,25 hours 

4ª International Private Law in Intellectual Property: 
international judicial competence and applicable law 

Prfa. Patricia Gabeiras Vázquez 

Attending classes with the Brussels Ibis, Rome I, Rome 
II and LOPJ Regulations (article 22) to work in class 

1,5 
Wednesday 
10 january 
2018 

2,25 hours 

5ª Spanish Management organisations. Characteristics. 
Analysis of the taxes 

Prfa. Tamara Criado Gómez 

Attend class with the Intellectual Property Law 1,5 
Monday 15 
january 
2018 

2,25 hours 

6ª Resolution of the exercise. 1, about management 
organisations  
 
Prfa. Tamara Criado Gómez 

Exercises and materials will be indicated on the virtual 
campus 

1,5 
Monday 15 
january 
2018 

2,25 hours 
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7ª Resolution of the exercise. 1, about management 
organisations  
 
Prfa. Tamara Criado Gómez 

Exercises and materials will be indicated on the virtual 
campus 

1,5 
Tuesday 16  
january 
2018 

2,25 hours 

8ª Presentations by the students on the International 
Agreements of copyright and related rights. Finalize 
part of Conventions and international references 
Prfa. Tamara Criado Gómez 

Students should come prepared with exhibition 
material to talk about the Conventions they have 
prepared in groups.  

1,5 
Tuesday 16 
january 
2018 

2,25 hours 

9ª Case study: negotiation between promoters and 
management organization. 
Prfa. Patricia Gabeiras Vázquez 

Exercises and materials will be indicated on the virtual 
campus 

1,5 
Wednesday 
17 january 
2018 

2,25 hours 

10ª Case study: negotiation between promoters and 
management entity 
Prfa. Patricia Gabeiras Vázquez 

Exercises and materials will be indicated on the virtual 
campus 

1,5 
Wednesday 
17 january 
2018 

2,25 hours 

11ª Case study: negotiation between promoters and 
management entity 
Prfa. Patricia Gabeiras Vázquez 

Exercises and materials will be indicated on the virtual 
campus 

1,5 
Thursday 
18 january 
2018 

2,25 hours 

12ª Resolution of the exercise. 1 about International 
private law 
Prfa. Patricia Gabeiras Vázquez 

Exercises and materials will be indicated on the virtual 
campus 

1,5 
Thursday 
18 january 
2018 

2,25 hours 

13ª Resolution of the exercise. 2 about International 
private law 
Prfa. Patricia Gabeiras Vázquez 

Exercises and materials will be indicated on the virtual 
campus 

1,5 
Friday 19 
january 
2018 

2,25 hours 

14ª Resolution of the exercise. 3 about International 
private law 
Prfa. Patricia Gabeiras Vázquez 

Exercises and materials will be indicated on the virtual 
campus 

1,5 
Friday 19 
january 
2018 

2,25 hours 

 


